
 

 

  

 

 

 

      May 14, 2025 

     Dear Current and Prospective Students:  

I am writing to confirm exciting news about the future of Milwaukee Career College (“MCC”): 

we have taken proactive steps for MCC to come under the new ownership of LTS Educational 

Foundation, Inc., a Wisconsin nonprofit corporation (“LTS”). The transition is anticipated to 

occur on or after August 12, 2025, pending necessary regulatory approvals. 

Throughout this transition, continuity of student experience is a priority for both MCC and LTS. 

Specifically, this transition does not contemplate any change to MCC’s academic offerings, 

student services, financial aid, or day-to-day operations. It is anticipated that MCC’s faculty 

and staff will remain substantially unchanged.  

If you have additional questions about this planned change, please contact me via email at 

JackT@mkecc.edu. 

This notice is intended to comply with 34 CFR § 600.20(g)(4). 

Sincerely,  

 

  Jack Takahashi, President  

  Milwaukee Career College  

 


